Village of Mackinaw City

102 South Huron Avenue, PO. Box 580, Mackinaw City, Michigan 49701
Telephone: (231) 436-5351 Fax: (231) 436-4166

www.mackinawcity.org  village@mackinawcity.org

To: Local Entities

Date: November 4, 2024

Subject: Draft 2024 Village of Mackinaw City Master Plan
From: Village of Mackinaw City Planning Commission

Pursuant to the Michigan Planning Enabling Act (PA 33 of 2008, as amended), this letter is to
notify you of the Village of Mackinaw City’s completion of its draft Master Plan update. As
required, a copy of the draft plan will be provided to you via email. Should you want a physical
copy of the plan, please notify us via email at dmartin@mackinawcity.org or by calling

(231) 436-5351.

According to the act, townships, cities, villages, counties, utilities, railroads, and agencies have
63 days to comment on the draft Master Plan. Those comments must be received within 63
days of the date of the transmittal of the draft Master Plan. This date is January 10, 2025.

We encourage your cooperation and welcome any comments on the Master Plan Draft.
Comments can be submitted online at mackinawcity.org, emailed to dmartin@mackinawcity.org,
or mailed to the address below:

Dean Martin / Village of Mackinaw City Planning Commission
PO Box 580
Mackinaw City, Michigan 49701-0580

In addition, this letter serves as official notice of a scheduled public hearing on the Master Plan
Draft. This meeting will be held Thursday, January 23, 2025, 7:00 pm at the Mackinaw City
Village Hall, 102 South Huron St., Mackinaw City.

For any additional questions or comments, please contact at the email listed above or contact
Dean Martin at the email provided above or by phone at (231) 436-5351.

Sincerely,

Dean Martin Sabrina Lieghio

Community Development Director, Secretary,

Village of Mackinaw City Village of Mackinaw City Planning Commission

“Crossroads of the Great Lakes.”
Equal Employment Opportunity and Service Provider



